
 

 
 

THE NOTTINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL 
(WESTGATE, SOUTHWELL) (PROHIBITION OF WAITING)  

TRAFFIC REGULATION ORDER 2023 (3341) 
 
 

STATEMENT OF REASONS 
 
Via East Midlands Ltd, is working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council to 
deliver highway services in Nottinghamshire. 
 
In order to facilitate the new housing development on Westgate, Southwell, west of 
Nottingham Road and to assist vehicles accessing the development, 
Nottinghamshire County Council have introduced No Waiting At Any Time 
restrictions (Double Yellow Lines) at the access to the development as shown on 
Drawing number H/MN/3816/01. 


